‘Richard Phillips

From: Tom Inman <tinman@gordanoschool.org.uk>
Sent: 23 March 2016 17:53

To: Richard Phillips

Subject: RE: Thank you and . . .

Hi Richard,

I’'m very sorry | didn’t email you first. Thanks YOU so much for coming in to speak to Year 11 - | know
Gary is going to be putting pen to paper, but | wanted to reiterate my thanks for your huge commitment
and energy to delivering a hugely engaging and inspiring presentation to Year 11. | hope you sensed that
you really ‘took them with you’ - not an easy challenge with 300 Year 11s - | had real belief, having met
you, that it would go down really well, but I guess you never quite know, and their reaction said it all.
I’ve seen a number of them today and they were hugely positive about it and feel that it has given them
a real ‘spring in their step’ at a time of the year than can be a real grind.

Great to hear you’re coming back in in April, and I’ll put it in my diary! ‘

Huge thanks again Richard for putting so much time and effort into this. | did wonder if you were a
supporter of a particular charitable cause, whether we could make an ex gratia contribution if you’re
not wishing for any recompense yourself. Please do let me know.

Best wishes

Tom

Mr T. Inman | Deputy Headteacher

Gordano School | St Marys Road | Portishead | North Somerset | BS20 7QR
® Telephone: 01275 842606
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